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NOTICE FOR CONSUMERS OF LUKOIL SERBIA AND CITIZENS ABOUT
PHISHING FRAUD

LUKOIL SRBIJA d.o.o. Beograd company wishes to draw the attention of its
customers and partners to the announcements that allegedly appeared on the social
network Facebook, on behalf of LUKOIL company, inviting citizens to invest
through the investment platform of LUKOIL company, namely, "Invest smartly in
LUKOIL and earn up to 15% per year thanks to the official investment platform that
is now available in Serbia."

We wish to warn you that this is a scam and emphasize that neither LUKOIL nor
LUKOIL SRBIJA are behind these invitations, nor do they have any connection
with the same. In order to ensure the security of personal data and avoid harmful
consequences, you should not access these links and should not leave your data.
Regarding the company's current offer and new products, we refer to the official
announcements of LUKOIL SRBIJA on the website www.lukoil.rs as well as the
official corporate pages and websites.



